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Newsletter: 10th February 2024 
We have produced this newsletter for residents living close to Christ Church and for the community 

groups which use our building.  

At the time of our last newsletter, Lexden Contracts Ltd had been appointed and we 

were preparing for their start on site ………… now we are over half way through the 

building works …………. 

Building for the Future: Christ Church Community Project 

Lexden Contracts Ltd started work on 

Monday 23rd October 2023 with the 

extensions on the car park side of the 

building. These have now been completed 

and work has progressed to remodelling 

and updating areas inside the building. 

The project is on time, apart from the need 

for some additional roof repairs, but we 

expect works will be completed within 

our original 6 months target. 

We look forward to welcoming you 

……….. our sustainable building, with 

fit-for-purpose catering facilities will 

be available for use by the church and 

the wider community. 

 

 

There has been no escaping the disruption for our immediate neighbours, with 

additional on road parking whilst our car park is closed.   

We hope to reopen the car park before the start of the Summer Term. 

Thank you for your patience and support! 

 

For information please see our website www.colchesterchristchurch.org.uk 
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